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B Well, here it is final exam time again. and all

of us here at Illinois are “booking it these
last few weeks. The Brothers of Phi Kappa have
pledged a goal of 3.5 house average (based on
the 5 point system) to their alums, and everyone
is knuckling down to achieve this.

Our recent winter formal, entitled “Snowed In,”
was marred somewhat by a tragic occurrence. The
band that was to play at our dance was invelved
in an auto accident en route to the Chapter House,
and all six members were killed. But in spite of
this set back, the dance was a success. thanks to
some quick thinking by Brother Bonnem, our dance
chairman.

We are looking forward to a good rush this next
semeslter, and hoping to pick up a few more top
men,

The men of Phi Kappa found the recent scholar-
ship conclave at Purdue to be both rewarding and
entertaining as President Chuck Mullett 60 re-
ports. Our Purdue Chapter paid us a surprising
return visit recently.

Since the last issue came out, Phi Kappa is
proud to announce the initiation of Dennis W.
Duffield, '61. Denny is a pre-veterinary medicine
man, and a member of Phi Eta Sigma honorary
fraternity.

The Crows of Phi Kappa wish the best of luck
to all chapters in finals and in the coming semester.
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